
Dear Class of 2028 Parents and Students, 

 

You are invited to attend a presentation on Monday, February 5th to introduce the registration process at the high school 
level. Counselors will briefly discuss required first-year courses, graduation requirements for Tomah High School, and 
admission requirements for both 2- and 4-year colleges. Mr. Joyce will present the Laude Honor System and its benefits 
for THS students. 

 
The presentation will be held in the high school auditorium beginning at 6:30 pm. Your registration materials will be 
available for pick up outside the high school auditorium beginning at 6:00 p.m. We will not be handing out paper copies 
of course description booklets this year. We ask that you use the electronic version on the Tomah Area School District 
website, www.Tomah.education. Once there click on Schools, Tomah High School, Academic Resources, Course 
Description Booklet. We will have some paper copies on hand for you to look at if you need to. 

 
If you cannot attend, registration materials will be sent to Tomah Middle School on Tuesday morning, February 6th. We 
aim for students to register for high school classes February 6th through Feb 19th at 5 PM. During registration, all classes 
remain open as options for the entire window. Everyone gets an opportunity to register for the classes they want. All 
registered classes must be entered by February 19th at 5 PM. We will be available by appointment during this registration 
period, and our number is 608-374-7997.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tomah High School Counselors 

Daniel Korson A-G   Veronica Nelson H-O   Jennifer Groves P-Z 
danielkorson@tomah.education  veronicanelson@tomah.education jennifergroves@tomah.education 
 

 


